ADVISORY

To our dear PRA retiree-members:

Kindly be reminded to apply for the restamping of your
Special Resident Retiree’s Visa Sticker only when your
passport is renewed. The visa sticker attached to your new
passport may be required by the Immigration offlcers
during your departure or arrival.

For any clarification, kindly contact our Restamping Unit at
restamping@pra.gov.ph or (02) 8848-1411.
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